
  

 

  

 

 
DATE 03/11/2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers / Guardians 
 
You will be aware the internet hosts many exciting opportunities for education.  The 
online world is a wonderful place for young people to explore, with unprecedented 
opportunities for learning and creativity, but just like the real world there are risks and 
dangers they should be aware of and which we should all act to protect them from.  
 
As a parent/carer you play a significant part in ensuring that your children spend their 
time online safely. 
 
Just a few simple steps by you can help keep them safe and give young people the 
awareness to know what to do if they feel uncomfortable about anything they 
encounter whilst on the internet. 
 
Net aware is a great website that states age restrictions for any social media apps or 
game.  It also lists key points about what you need to know on how to keep your child 
safe, including guidance on TikTok, Fortnight and Instagram. 
www.net-aware.org.uk  
 
The Police are attending school in the new year to conduct a presentation to the 
children about keeping themselves safe on the internet.   
 
If you do have any questions don’t hesitate to email me.  
 
Regards 
 
Joe Spooner 
PCSO 5240  
Selby Primary Schools Liaison Officer 
North Yorkshire Police 
 
 
Email- Joe.spooner@northyorkshire.police.uk 

http://www.net-aware.org.uk/

